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observation and documentation
preparing the environment

planning the studio space for inquiry
creativity and social interaction 

This two-part online series focuses on the role
of the teacher in inquiry-based learning in

nature. 
The workshop will cover teachers as co-
researchers with young children focusing on:

Mary Bliss, M.Ed, has been active in early childhood education
throughout her career in NM. Pedagogy that inspires imagination and

encourages expression in young children through science and art is her
passion. She uses documentation to teach and collaborate with others.

Mary co-authored the chapter, 'Ever Changing Big Skies' in the book
Beautiful Stuff in Nature. 




Please RSVP:  Click Here 
(ZOOM invite will be sent before the first workshop)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeK3UjkWCKOeGRgnipuAmXeu2o5RDJm7a7Ixz1DSAl75cjNXg/viewform?usp=sf_link

